
                                                       Issued in Public interest 

Persons with Disability requesting for DHI’s certificate for availing GST concession, are 
requested NOT TO ENTERTAIN ANY CALL MADE FROM MOBILE NUMBERS PERTAINING TO 
THEIR APPLICATION, as department has received complaints regarding some miscreant 
elements misleading the applicants. 

All communications regarding the certificate would be made through departmental email ids of 
the concerned officials or through the departmental landline numbers.  
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